
Dr. Jack Anderson 
Methodist Church 
Tallahassee, Florida 

Dear Dr • .Ande:rson: 

Proof Department 
Eglin Field, Florida 
August 21, 1942 

I wish to thank you for sending me the church bulletins and 
news, letters. It is certainly an excellent method by which we can 
more or less keep in contact with one another, and also hear of tre 
news at home. I certa:mly enjoy reading them and know the other fellows 
do also, especially those on foreign duty. 

Enclosed in your last n?WS letter w� a small New Testament, for 
which I am deeply grateful. The best of luck to all of you and kee� 
up the good vrork. 

Very truly yours, 

8 .. � 
William W. Goode, Jr. 


